


Skaneateles Ecumenical Clergy 

Association �

prayers this week are with �

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, �

Rev. Paula Roulette,�

and all leaders and staff.�

“For he who sanctifies and those who are sanctified 

have all one origin.”  Priests help to sanctify us in 

cooperation with Christ.  Is God calling you to help 

sanctify his people?�

Call Father Jason Hage 315�470�1468, or write:  

vocations@syrdio.org�

THIS WEEK  

THE SANCTUARY LAMP  

 IS LIT IN MEMORY OF 

 

Cathy Murray 

by 

The Family 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS �

September 22 � September 28, 2021��

��

           Electronic Giving� �    $        965.00 

� Envelopes� � �    $     6,870.00 �

� Total Received� �    $     7,835.00 

� �

Contribution to St. Anthony’s�              $       391.75�

�

Thank you for your continued support!  �

�

Eucharistic  

Adoration & Benediction 

7:00 PM 

The 2nd & 4th Mondays  

of the month 

The Skaneateles Ecumenical Food Pantry�

this week is in need of …�

�

personal care items, toothpaste, shaving and hair 

products�

Thank you and God bless you for your kindness!�

�

Donations may be dropped off �

directly at the Pantry or �

here at St. Mary’s during business hours.�

�

FP Hours:  Tues., 9:30 am � 11:00 am and Thursday 

evenings 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm.�

�
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A Family Perspective        by Bud Ozar�

�

In today’s gospel, Jesus encourages married couples 

to throw away the marriage rulebook.  Rules are for 

those with “hardened hearts.”  Married couples are 

called to be a sacramental reflection of God’s faithful 

and selfless love...a place where people live and love 

beyond rules and formulas.�

A community�wide��

Blessing of the Animals Service��

will be held on Sunday, October 3, at 

1pm, at the Grotto at St. Mary’s of the 

Lake Roman Catholic Church, 10 

West Austin Street in 

Skaneateles.� Sponsored by the 

Skaneateles Ecumenical Clergy 

Association, this service is offered in 

remembrance of St. Francis, the 

patron saint of all animals and the 

environment.� Everyone is invited to 

bring your pet, either in a pet carrier or on a leash, to 

this outdoor service to receive a blessing.���

Encountering Christ�

SYRACUSE CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONFERENCE�

�

Due to the challenges we all face with the Covid 

pandemic, the Women’s commission has decided to go 

out to different regions of the Diocese and bring a Mini 

conference to each region.  Each will be scheduled 

from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm and include the following:  

Rosary, Mass, Speaker Presentation, Eucharistic 

Adoration/Confessions and Benediction.  The two 

closest are:�

�

October 9, 2021 at St. Mary’s Parish, Oswego, NY�

Speaker:  Fr. Mariusz Jarzabek, MIC�

�

October 23, 2021 at Sacred Heart Basilica, Syr., NY�

Speaker:  Sr. Jane Dominic Laurel�



Meeting Christ in Prayer Accompaniment Group 

 

An 8 week program every Tuesday starting September 28 - November 16, 10 am - 11:15 am 

 

Open to all seeking a deeper prayer life. 

Join us for an engaging guided prayer led by our Executive Director, Chris Spilka, as well as Linda Zimmerman and 

Mary Anne Corsaniti from Ignatian Volunteer Corps.  The program is modeled on the Spiritual Exercises of St. 

Ignatius of Loyola.  It includes group prayer, guided meditation, faith sharing and reflection.  We will include 

Scripture readings and individual prayer exercises to be practiced in the week ahead.  Participants will be given 

materials and support to Meeting Christ in Prayer by introducing them to various ways of praying. 

 

Basilian Fathers Missions Appeal, October 2nd & 3rd 

 

At the invitation of His Excellency, Bishop Douglas Lucia, and the Diocese of Syracuse Mission office, the 

Basilian Fathers Missions are grateful to Father Richard Dunn and the parishioners of St. Mary’s of the Lake 

Church for hosting Rev. Terence Kersch CSB Saturday, October 2nd and Sunday October 3rd, 2021.  Please visit 

to hear Father Kersch’s appeal in support of the Basilian fathers’ ministry in Mexico and Colombia!  The Basilian 

Fathers Missions began in the 1930s serving migrant workers in the Southwest of Houston, TX.  In 1961 the 

ministry was expanded into Mexico; and to Colombia in 1987.  Your support helps to deliver the Sacraments and 

the Gospel, along with food, clothing, and medical services to the impoverished people of San Lorenzo in 

Tehuacán, Mexico, as well as Bogota and Medellin in Colombia.  The second collection this weekend will be for 

the Basilian Fathers Missions.  Envelopes may be found at each of the entrances and in the pews. Thank you in 

advance for your generosity. 

� I want to update the parish on staff changes and the status of our Faith Formation program.�

�

� As I think you know, Ann Padula has retired as Business Manager after 35 years of dedicated service to St. 

Mary’s.  Her replacement is Sharon Sly.  Ann and Sharon have overlapped for a few months, and Sharon is fully up 

to speed.  She is doing a terrific job, and the support she has given me is outstanding.�

�

� We have hired a new Secretary�Receptionist, Dawn O’Hara, who will begin this coming week.  She is 

extremely qualified and experienced.  I expect her to fit in nicely and be a tremendous asset to the staff.�

�

� Our big concern at this point is the Faith Formation program.  Both Maura and Mary�Kay resigned within the 

last few months after years of dedicated service.  In August, I hired a new Catechetical leader, Lisa Vignogna, to 

take over both jobs.  Lisa was very qualified and experienced.  We were thrilled to have her on board.  I was excited 

with her and the direction she was going with Faith Formation.  Unfortunately, a couple of weeks ago, a family 

situation arose that necessitated her resigning.  Although both she and I were disappointed, she absolutely made 

the right decision.  We are searching for a replacement, but I have no idea how long that will take.�

�

� I met with the limited number of parents who showed up at the four meetings Lisa had scheduled.  After 

meeting with them, I have decided to direct my attention to the second grade First Reconciliation / Eucharist 

program and the ninth/tenth grade Confirmation programs.  A few Confirmation parents / grandparents have 

volunteered to help, and I have a catechist for First Reconciliation / Eucharist.  I have a fair bit of researching and 

planning to do, but I hope we can have those grades up and running in the near future.  Unfortunately, the rest of 

the K�8 program is on hold until we find someone to replace Lisa.  In the meantime, I encourage parents of those 

children to bring them to Mass.  That will be of great help as we strive to move forward. �

�

� In the mean time, I invite parents and other parishioners to assist me in two ways.  First, I ask parents who 

have not already done so, to register their children for Faith Formation.  That will give us a jump start when we find 

a new director.  That needs to be done through the Faith Formation web page, rather than Lisa’s email.  Second, I 

will need parents/parishioners who are willing to volunteer as teachers.  If you can assist us in that area, please 

email me directly at rdunn@syrdio.org.�

�

� Lastly, I ask for your prayers and your patience as I try to find the right road forward.�

�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Sincerely,  Fr. Dunn�

From Fr. Dunn 



LITURGY SCHEDULE�

Weekend Masses�

Saturday Evening �  Vigil, Church 4:30 pm�

Sunday � Church 8:00 am�

Sunday � Church & Zoom: 10:15 am  �

Mass scheduling subject to change.                                  �

Holy Day Masses: Usually 7:00 am & 5:00 pm �

Daily Mass: 8:15 am, Monday through Friday�

�                      �

Adoration & Benediction:  7:00 pm, the 2

nd 

& 4

th 

Mondays of the 

month.�

�

Links for Weekend Mass Schedule ln our area:�

St. Francis, Marcellus:  https://sfxmarcellus.com/events/event/                                          

mass�schedule/    �

St. Patrick’s, Jordan:  https://stpatricksjordan.com/ �

Sacraments��

Baptism: Call the Parish Office to make arrangements. �

                                                                                                                                                                         �

Reconciliation (Confession): Saturdays: 3:30�4:00 pm  in Fr. 

Dunn’s office or by appointment �

�

Marriage: Preparation should begin at least 6 months in advance 

of wedding date. Call the Parish Office for information. �

WORD OF LIFE � October 3rd�

“St. Joseph’s ‘yes’ to the Lord meant that regardless of the 

hardship and personal sacrifice to himself, he consistently 

chose to put the needs of Mary and Jesus before his own. 

Joseph’s devotion helps reveal to us our own call to show 

special care for the lives of those whom God has entrusted 

to us.” �

USCCB Secretariat of Pro�Life Activities Respect Life Reflection: St. Joseph, Defender of Life, 

ST. MARY’S OF THE LAKE PARISH�

81 JORDAN STREET, SKANEATELES, NY 13152�

Mailing address:  10 West Austin Street�

�

PASTORAL  TEAM�

Rev. Richard B. Dunn, Pastor�

Ms. Sharon Sly, Parish Business Administrator�

Mrs. Michelle Alexander, Parish & Pastoral Administrative Assistant�

TBA �  Catechetical Leader�

TBA � Parish Receptionist�

Mr. Mark Patterson, Supervisor of Maintenance�

Mr. Timothy Brooks, Maintenance Assistant�

Mrs. Anna Egert, Organist�

TBA � Facilitator of Pastoral Council�

Mrs. Debbie Hubbard, Chairperson of Human Development �           

� �   � � � Committee�

�

Parish Office Hours: Monday �Thursday, 9 am to 4 pm     �

� �      Friday, 9 am until 12 Noon            �

�

Telephones:  � Rectory/Parish Office: � 315�685�5083                                              

� � Faith Formation Office: � 315�685�6377                                             �

�

Parish Email:  generalmail@stmarysskaneateles.com                                       

Parish Website:  www.stmarysskaneateles.com �

Faith Formation Website:  www.stmarysofthelakeff.com                                               �

Bulletin on�line: �

http://www.parishesonline.com/find/st�mary�of�the�lake�church �

Bulletin Deadline: Two weeks in advance     �



& Readings 

Saturday, October 2, 2021 �

Bar 4:5�12, 27�29; Mt 18:1�5, 10�

  4:30 pm  The Intentions of the People of the Parish�

�

Sunday, October 3, 2021 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

Gn 2:18�24; Heb 2:9�11; Mk 10:2�16 or 10:2�12�

  8:00 am  Noreen Falcone by Martie Kendrick & Harry 

� � � � � � Kettmer�

10:15 am  James Murray Donnelly by Al & Joan Coates�

�

Monday, October 4, 2021�

Jon 1:1 � 2:2,11; Lk 10:25�37�

  8:15 am  Joseph Davis, 18th Anniversary by Kay DiNardo�

�

Tuesday, October 5, 2021�

Jon 3:1�10; Lk 10:38�42�

  8:15 am  Dorothy Duester by The Lynn Family�

�

Wednesday, October 6, 2021  �

Jon 4:1�11; Lk11:1�4�

  8:15 am  Cathy Murray by Herb & Michelle Alexander �

�

Thursday, October 7, 2021 �

Mal 3:13�20b; Lk 11:5�13�

  8:15 am  Pete & Mary Kortright by The Irving Family�

�

Friday, October 8, 2021  �

jl 1:13�15; 2:1�2; Lk 11:15�26  �

8:15 am Chris Roy by Helen Low�

�

Saturday, October 9, 2021 �

Jl 4:12�21; Lk 11:27�28�

  4:30 pm  Eileen Sabini by Gene & Donna Sabini�

�

Sunday, October 10, 2021 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

Wis 7:7�11; Heb 4:12�13; Mk 10:17�30 or 10:17�27�

  8:00 am  The Intentions of the People of the Parish�

10:15 am  Eleanor Wile by Al & Joan Coates�

OUR RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY 

OFFERING  WILL BE THE 

SECOND COLLECTION NEXT 

WEEKEND.�

Thank you in advance for your generosity.�


